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8 July 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Secondary Prize-giving Awards Ceremony - Thursday 18 July 2019 
 
On Thursday 18th July 2019 we will be holding our secondary prize giving awards ceremony. A fantastic way 
to celebrate the successes and progress made by our secondary aged pupils this year. There will be a 
couple of performances during the ceremony, a review of each classes year in photo and videos as well as 
the presentations to each of the category winners. We would love for you to be able to come along and 
join in the celebration, the ceremony will start at 10.30am, with doors opening at 10.15am. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Richard Dalton 

Head of Secondary School  
Five Acre Wood 
Boughton Lane 
Maidstone 
Kent 
ME15 9QF 
01622 743925 
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